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I oppose HB3075. The fact that you are trying to impose a permit system but do not 

have the money or infrastructure in place to do it is appalling and wrong. This will turn 

out just like decriminalizing drugs - a massive failure. This is against our 

constitutional rights and it must be overturned.  


